From: To: Nickolai Alexandrov Seth C. Murrav RE: thank you

Subject: Date:

Wednesday, June 10, 2009 4:01:55 PM

Seth, you mentioned that you have NIR data for 125 sweet sorghum accessions. Can you share this data with us? I am also interested in brix, plant height and other phenotypic measurements for them. As we discussed, I think it might be possible to discover stronger marker-trait associations if we genotype these lines with much larger number of markers (several thousand SNPs). I would like to investigate this possibility and need a better feel for the available data before making such a proposal.

Thanks,

Nickolai Alexandrov

-----Original Message-----

From: Seth C. Murray [mailto:sethmurray@neo.tamu.edu]

Sent: Tuesday, June 09, 2009 5:47 PM

To: Nickolai Alexandrov Subject: Re: thank you

Your most welcolme - It was nice meeting you.

Seth

---- Original Message -----

From: "Nickolai Alexandrov" <nicka@ceres-inc.com>

To: wlr@tamu.edu, "John Mullet" <jmullet@tamu.edu>, sethmurray@tamu.edu

Sent: Tuesday, June 9, 2009 7:27:35 PM GMT -06:00 US/Canada Central

Subject: thank you

Dear Bill, John and Seth,

Thank you very much for very useful discussions during my trip to College Station last week.

Bill, thank you for showing me your fields, pointing out to some outliers, I am really impressed by your ability to recognize dw3 mutants by eye without molecular biology tools.

John, thank you for showing your lab. I would like to try to convert ma5 and ma6 into SNP assays as we discussed during the lunch and will ask you more questions in a separate email.

Seth, thank you for finding time to stop by at Ceres and for your thoughts on the gene expression experiment.

I really appreciate your time.

Best Regards,

-- Nickolai Alexandrov

--

Seth C. Murray
Assistant Professor
Dept. Soil and Crop Sciences
TAMU MS 2474
College Station, TX 77843
Office (979) 845-3469
Cell (979) 595-5176
http://maizeandgenetics.tamu.edu/

Seth C. Murray

From:

Sent:

Nickolai Alexandrov To: Subject: Re: thank you Your most welcolme - It was nice meeting you. Seth ---- Original Message -----From: "Nickolai Alexandrov" <nicka@ceres-inc.com> To: wlr@tamu.edu, "John Mullet" <jmullet@tamu.edu>, sethmurray@tamu.edu Sent: Tuesday, June 9, 2009 7:27:35 PM GMT -06:00 US/Canada Central Subject: thank you Dear Bill, John and Seth, Thank you very much for very useful discussions during my trip to College Station last week. Bill, thank you for showing me your fields, pointing out to some outliers, I am really impressed by your ability to recognize dw3 mutants by eye without molecular biology tools. John, thank you for showing your lab. I would like to try to convert ma5 and ma6 into SNP assays as we discussed during the lunch and will ask you more questions in a separate email. Seth, thank you for finding time to stop by at Ceres and for your thoughts on the gene expression experiment. I really appreciate your time. Best Regards, -- Nickolai Alexandrov Seth C. Murray Assistant Professor

Seth C. Murray [sethmurray@neo.tamu.edu]

Tuesday, June 09, 2009 7:47 PM

Dept. Soil and Crop Sciences TAMU MS 2474 College Station, TX 77843 Office (979) 845-3469 Cell (979) 595-5176 http://maizeandgenetics.tamu.edu/